
 

  

 

 
Temporary road closure: Kipling Avenue and King Vaughan Road 
 
Effective Thursday, Aug. 31 
 
The City of Vaughan is replacing culverts (underground water tunnels) along Kipling Avenue and 
King Vaughan Road. To complete the work, road closures will be in place beginning Thursday, 
Aug. 31 until Saturday, Oct. 21., from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. daily. The closures will be staggered to 
minimize the impact on traffic. 
 
Road closures will be required on the following streets: 

• Kipling Avenue between Kirby Road and Teston Road  
• Kipling Avenue between Kirby Road and King Vaughan Road  
• King Vaughan Road Between Kipling Avenue and Highway 27  

 
Traffic detours will be in place during construction and access to residences will be maintained. In 
the event of inclement weather or unfavourable site conditions, the work may be extended as 
required.  
 

 
 
Thank you for your understanding.   
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call 
the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 


